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Staff Supplemental Recommendation

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and for its supplemental recommendation states:


On October 18, 2004, the Commission’s Budget & Fiscal Services Department received a check from UCN for $41.81, the full amount of the Fiscal Year 2005 assessment of  Buyers United, Inc. d/b/a Buyersonline.  The company was not delinquent in filing an annual report and is now current on its assessment.


WHEREFORE, Staff recommends that the Commission issue an order recognizing the new name UCN, Inc. for Buyers United, Inc. d/b/a buyersonline and approving the revised Missouri PSC Tariff No. 2.
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